Christmas Hampers



We Need Your Help Please!

With Christmas just around the corner, the PTA has its sights set on making up some fabulous luxury hampers again this year for the school Christmas raffle. As ever, we are relying on the generosity of parents to provide items for these hampers and your help in selling raffle tickets to friends and family.

Mufti Day and Donations for the Hampers

A mufti day is planned for Friday 11th December when your child can come to school in home clothes and bring an item for their class hamper. You can send in any festive food or drink items such as boxes of mince pies, Christmas puddings, biscuits, cakes, chocolates, savoury snacks, chutneys and preserves, wines and spirits. We also put in other items such as toiletries and candles. The hamper collection boxes will be in the classrooms and are being packed the week of 14th December, ready for the raffle draw which takes place at the school meeting on the last day of term – Friday 18th December.

Selling tickets: we really appreciate your support

With this letter you should receive three books of 5 tickets which we would be extremely grateful if you could sell. If you need any further books of tickets, please ask Mrs Budden in the school office. Any remaining, unsold tickets should be returned to the office before the draw so that they can still be sold.

The hampers really are a lovely prize and the PTA usually raises around £1,000 from ticket sales so please do your best to make sure we sell as many tickets as possible.

As always, we are extremely grateful for your support.

Regards,

The PTA Committee